From the

CHANCELLOR

October 13, 2023

Dear TCU Students, Faculty and Staff,
What an incredible time it is to be a Horned Frog!

Last night, I officially and enthusiastically announced that, thanks to generous and
loyal supporters, Texas Christian University has not only achieved but also surpassed

our bold $1 billion goal for Lead On: A Campaign for TCU, the most ambitious

philanthropic campaign in 150 years of TCU.
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This is a record-setting and history-making achievement for TCU and places us among

the leading institutions in the nation for comprehensive fundraising efforts. For all of



us at TCU, this is an incredible moment to reflect upon the impact of this effort for the

future of our university.

Lead On: A Campaign for TCU was supported by 57,000 generous donors who have
invested more than $1 billion in TCU, which includes $709 million invested in our
people and programs, and the balance invested in our facilities. Almost $370 million
has been invested in the endowment, including over $159 million for student
scholarships.

Led by Campaign Co-Chairs Dee J. Kelly, Jr., and Ronald C. Parker and Honorary
Campaign Co-Chairs Dr. J. Luther King, Jr., and Board Chair Kit Tennison

Moncrief, this transformational campaign is already enhancing our work today, and it
will continue to make an enormous impact on future Horned Frogs. It is difficult to
overstate the importance of this investment by so many who care so deeply about TCU’s
students, faculty and staff.

This accomplishment required incredible leadership by the campaign co-chairs, TCU’s
Board of Trustees, National Campaign Committee, our advancement team led by Vice
Chancellor Don Whelan and Campaign Director David Nolan, and our broader
community of alumni, volunteers, friends and fans. Together as Horned Frogs, we will
continue to charge forward to strengthen our university and impact the greater good for
generations to come.

Please join in the celebration this evening as we commemorate the success of Lead On:

A Campaign for TCU and count down to the university’s next 150 years. The future is
ours to lead!

Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.

Chancellor
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